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By: Peter Gillespie

I am honoured to represent

Brebeuf as Alumni President and
look forward to serving you
throughout my term. I'm pleased
to welcome the other members
of the 1995 Alumni executive;
Denham Patterson '86, (Treas-
urer), Trong Nguyen '91 Den-
nis Naraj '81, George Longo
'86, (Directors) and Bryon Dis-
era '81 (Ice Hockey Chairman).
This newsletter is our only
way of reaching more than 2,300
alumni. It takes a lot of energy
and money to publish it twice a
year, so contributions are always
welcome. Remember, advertis-
ing in this newsletter is an effec-
tive and inexpensive way of
reaching a receptive audience.

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Since our last issue, we have
added to and updated our mail-
ing list by a total of about 50
names. There are still lots of
graduates on file with phone
numbers but no forwarding ad-
dresses. Volunteers callers from
each year, are needed.

I'd like to thank David
Amoroso '95, a graduating stu-
dent, for creating a new database
for our alumni file. Two other
people who deserve special rec-
ognition are Steve Long '87,
who coached the Jr. Rugby 7s
last fall and Malcom Chesler (a
1960 Basketball Olympian), who
led the Sr. Basketball team to a
successful year.

On a sad note, Beth Gosse
(staff, 1987-91), who waged a
courageous battle against cancer,
passed away last autumn.

Looking ahead, 1995 prom-
ises to be an exciting year.

Our Hall of Fame restoration
continues -- many thanks to our
most recent patrons. Remember,
a donation of $90 will qualify

you as a patron and your name
will be engraved in the Hall.

Norm Lang '85 is overseeing
the Harris Publishing Directory,
which has had a tremendous re-
sponse. Look for it in 1995.

Jim Barry and Emmanuel
Bernard are both retiring at the
end of this school year. Their
tremendous contributions will be
remembered. A celebration is
planned for Saturday, May 6.

The school uniform, specifi-
cally the venerable blazer, is up
for review. Rumours are circu-
lating that it will be replaced
with a sweater or vest. We en-
courage your comments.

This year's school play, Joseph
and the Amazing Technicolour
Dream Coat, is selling out
quickly. Call Gerrard Devine
at 393-5508 to reserve your seat.
The show runs from Thursday,
April 27 until Sat., April 29.

Finally, I'd like to thank Ro-
man Turlo for producing the
past several newsletters. This
will be his last issue. If anyone
can help fill this most important
gap, please let us know.

Calender of Events

Date Event
April 27-29  School Play
May 5,6 Ice Hockey
May 6 Basketball
May 6 Barry/Bernard

Retirement Bash

June Golf Tournament
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EDpITOR'Ss NOTE
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Alumni: Watch The Mail

All Brebeuf College Alumni
with current addresses will soon
be receiving an important ques-
tionnaire.

It is being sent to give every
alumnus the opportunity to be
listed accurately in the Brebeuf
College Alumni Directory.

IMPORTANT: Please be
sure to complete and return your
directory questionnaire before
the deadline indicated!

Dlrec r; George Longo. '86

ey 705-731 505, (B

Once received, your informa-
tion will be processed by Harris
Publishing Co. Inc., for inclu-
sion in our new Directory.

At a later point in the project
(and before the final composi-
tion stage of the book) you will
be contacted directly by the folks
at Harris to verify that your per-
sonal data is correct.

If you don't return your ques-
tionnaire, it's possible that you
may be inadvertently omitted or
that your information will be
incorrect,

Ice Hockey: Bryon Disera '81

(H) 905-727-0225, (B) 905-889-4176
Floor Hockey: Steve White '81
(H) 769-1342, (B} 868-2632

_ Basketball: Nabil Tadros '74

. ,(H) 905-883-4704, (B) 905-895-23
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So don't take any chances ...
watch for your questionnaire and
remember to return it promptly!

Editor-in-Chief: Roman Turlo
Contributors: Peter Gillespie, Rob
Memyi, Frank MacGrath, Jason Pan, Nick

Thadaney, Rob Killoran and Steve White.

The Alumni "B" is published twice annually and is
the official alumni newsletter for Brebeuf College
School, 211 Steeles Ave. East, Willowdale, Ont.,
M2M 3Y6. (416) 393-5508, fax (416) 229-4077.
We solicit submissions, letters to the editor, art-
work, photos, faxes, etc. We would prefer articles
to submitted on WordPerfect 5.x, but typed or
handwritten articles are also acceptable. All sub-
missions must be signed, including a home or work
phone number

THE SLUG & LETTUCE

DENNIS NARAL

3650 YONGE STREET
NORTH YORK. ONT. M2M 4G3

TEL: (416) 733-9690

Suite 503|2 Sheppard Avenue East
North York Ontario M2N 6C1
Office 416-222-3388|Fax 416-222-6651

FREEDOM 55 —
available only from your London Life representative
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BREBEUF SALUTES BARRY, BERNARD }cg#acn;t,

Veterans
to get
their
dues

The end of the

1994-95 academic
year will mark the re-
tirement of two Bre-
beuf legends :Jim Barry (31
years at Brebeuf) and
Emmanuel Bernard (14 years).

We will be gathering at Bre-
beuf on Saturday, May 6, to
pay tribute to both Jim and Em-
manuel, as well as their families.

The festivities will include
Mass at 6 p.m. (Brebeuf Cafe-
teria) and a Reception at 7:30
p.m. (Gym), with presentations,
entertainment, buffet and a cash
bar.

All alumni, parents, former

staff members and guests are in-
vited to help send off Jim and
Emmanuel in style.

While there is no admission
charge, the Brebeuf Alumni As-
sociation is establishing two new

Emmanuel Bernard (left) and Jim Barry tallied
a total of 45 years' service at Brebeuf.

scholarships in their honour. We |

encourage you to send your con-
tributions to:

Barry/Bernard Scholarships
Brebeuf Alumni Association
211 Steeles Ave. E.

Willowdale, Ont.
M2M 3Y6

Please make cheques payable
to Brebeuf College School. Tax
receipts will be issued for dona-
tions over $25.

Donations will also be accepted
at the event. For further details,
contact:

Frank MacGrath (416) 661-8949 (H)
or
Joe Younder (416) 393-5508 (B)

TOUNBAMENT

Brebeuf‘s 14th Annual

Hockey Tournament has been
restored to its regular weekend,
Friday, May 5 and Saturday,
May 6. Starting times on Friday
have been moved up to 7 p.m.,
in order to give teams more time
to get to the ice!

The tournament will be held at
Centre Ice, 3550 Victoria Park
Ave., near McNicoll. The cost
per player is still only $30! Both
Peter Teolis '79 and Derrick
Chua '85 are looking forward to
seeing you at the registration ta-
ble. Plan to stick around for Fri-
day night's pub. Remember, on
Saturday evening, the celebra-
tion for Mr. Barry and Mr.
Bernard will take place at Bre-
beuf. It promises to be a great
weekend!

Our new commissioner is:

Bryon Disera '81
(905) 727-0225 (H)
(905) 889-4176 (B)

Give him (or your year's rep.) a
call to register your team today.
See you May 5th and 6th!

Talbot Park Construction

DESIGN BUILD

Lang Financial Services

Bus

JOHN F. YOUNDER Fax

3219 Yonge Street, Suvite 317, Toronto, Ontario M4N 2L3

Mobile

(416) 398-5851 Suite 1005
200-2468 Toronto, Ontario
484-4306 Mav 2Ci

25 Lascelles Blvd,

Norman W. Lang, B.A.

Financial Consultant

Tel: (416) 483-2890
Fax: (416) 483-4323

Sponsored by Guardian Group of Funds
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Co-opr EDUCATION:
A SUCCESSFUL ALTERNATIVE

By Jason Pan

For the past three years, Bre-

beuf has offered an extensive
co-operative program for stu-
dents, which has been described
as the "most useful course at
Brebeuf."

Co-op is a two-credit pro-
gram, with both an in-class and
an out-of-class component. Stu-
dents are given placements ac-
cording to their career interest
and are educated through hands-
on experience. They attend work
on alternate afternoons.

Co-op Director
Larry Vindischman

"If there's any course at Bre-
beuf that will help you in the fu-
ture, co-op is it!" says Brian

| gram has resulted in the need for

| additional teacher, Rick Nacca-
| rato from De La Salle.

Ramos, a Grade 12 student who
is a student of the program.

Brebeuf has had the privilege
to place students with Toshiba,
Volkswagen, Scarborough
Grace Hospital, Sick Kids
Hospital, Peat Marwick Ac-
countants, Sullivan Entertain-
ment, Unisys, Manulife,
Royal Bank, H.H. Angus,
Bratty & Partners, Clark,
Farb, Garetener, CAA, Math |
& Tobin, the MSSB and
Rogers/Cantel.

Under the direction of Larry
Vindischman, the co-op pro- |
gram has grown from 27 stu-
dents in 1992 to 76 students this
year. The increase in the number
of students interested in the pro-

more placements, as well as an

Co-op would like to thank all
those Brebeuf alumni who in the
past three years have offered stu-
dent placements.

The list includes:

Kevin Sullivan ('74)

Aldo Di Felice ('81)

Dennis Tobin ('79)

Malcolm Anthony ('78)

Rick Naccarato

Larry Lansefield ('75)
Steve Macdonald ('76)
Paul McMahon ('78)

Co-op has been a positive
educational experience for both
employers and students and, as a
result, we're planning to expand
the program again next year. We
are interested in locating Alumni
who are willing and able to offer
placements.

For more information, please
contact

Larry Vindischman or
Rick Naccarato at
(416) 393-5508.

DAVID N. CHONG YEN, Ba. cA.

Chartered Accountant
(Jamaica & Ontario)

(|
255 Duncan Mill Road, Ste. 408, North York, Ontario M3B 3H9 ‘
Fax (416) 391-2007

Bus. (416) 510-8888

2 Mallory Ave.
Markham, Ontario
L3R 6P7

C.

DERRICK CHUA

B.A, LLB.

Tel: (905) 470-0398
Cell: (416) 606-2776




RuGBY TRADITION EXPANDS
WitH T.R.U. SEASON

By Robert Merenyi '89

B rebeuf Rugby

started back in 1982,
when Greg Rogers intro-
duced us to a sport with
a strangely shaped ball.
Since then, Brebeuf has
established a strong tra-
dition of rugby excel-
lence. It is now our

pleasure to announce the
addition of a mew Brebeuf
Rugby entity: The Brebeuf
Alumni Rugby Club.

This team, scheduled to begin
playing this spring in the Toronto
Rugby Union, will be composed
primarily of Brebeuf Alumni who
want to come back to a team that
is dedicated to hard work, team
play and having fun.

The idea was first conceived
when a number of Brebeuf
Alumni, who were playing for
various teams in the Toronto
area, decided that they wanted to
play for a team that had strong
roots and that really cared about
them. At first, it was just a

Alumni Rugby Council President Robert Merenyi
(left) and Vice-President P.J. Dallimore.

dream. Then, at a meeting last
December, the dream came true.
Brebeuf Alumni Rugby (BAR)
was born and its first executive
council was elected, consisting of

~

( Robert Merenyi '89
President

(416) 484-1499

P.J. Dallimore '89
Vice-President
(416) 444-9860

Dan Desmarais '88
Treasurer
(416) 690-6390
G =/

We will concentrate
on our First Team and
an Under-19 team, which
will be comprised of cur-
rent Brebeuf students
who want to improve
over the summer.

More than 20 players
signed up at our initial
registration on April 3.
Ideally, we would like to
see all former Rugby

Redmen become a part of
this dream.

We are also looking for
a certified Head Coach and
would appreciate your assistance
in recommending the right per-
son for the job.

We can't tell you how exciting
it is to be part of the Brebeuf
Rugby scene again.  We can
hardly wait for the first kick-off.
Practices have begun and are on :

Mondays at 6:30 p.m.
and

Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m.
at Brebeuf.

So shine up your boots and
join the BAR.

€ CANADA LIFE

Robert Z. Merenyi
Life Underwriter

Toronto Central Agency
Suite 800, Tower Il

895 Don Mills Road

Don Milis, Ontario M3C 1W3

Bus: (416) 443-0377
Fax: (416) 449-6672
Res: (416) 499-9912

1LOOPSTRA.NIXON & MFLEISH |

MICHAEL P. CARUSO

BARRISTER & SOLICITOR

Woodbine Place

135 Queens Plate Drive, Ste. 600, Etobicoke (Toronto), Ont. MSW 6V7
OFFICE: (416) 746-4710 \oice Mail: (416) 746-4718 (257)

Fax: (416) 746-8319
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HALL OF FAME

Restoration
in full
SWIng

By R Tt

The Hall of Fame restoration

is off to a great start. New pa-
trons include George Marci '69,
John Ryan '76, Luigi Ven-
dramini '84 and the parents of:
Matt Stockman '94, Gord
Ngan '94, Mark Zapanta '98
and Donny Campbell '94. Do-
nations were also received by
Michael Dacosta '92.

Gordon Ngan
1994 OFSAA Swimming Champion
(100-Aletre Breast Stroke)

This brings the total number
of updated pictures to 9. There
are over 40 teams and champi-
ons to remount and frame.

Please help this worthy
cause by becoming a patron
($90 donation) or making any
other contribution. A special
form 1s located on page 11.

You may also direct your
donation to a specific athlete or
a specific championship team,
assuring that the picture you se-
lect will be updated.

‘heck through the Athletes
of the Year or Championship
Teams in your yearbook. Why
not get together with your old
teammates to help restore your
memorable photo.

Finally, if you have any ar-
chival pictures or negatives,
please get in touch with me at:

(416)-393-5508 (B) or

(416)-781-6409 (H).

1994 TDCAA Senior B Hockey Champions
( Still Looking For A Patron )

1994 Ontario Senior Rugby Ts Champions
( Still Looking For A Patron )

GCREAT

CUFFET D)

D

4 Old Kingston Road
West Hill, Ont. M1E 3J5

(416)282-8243

Rob Simone
Associate Account Manager

TORONTO DOMINION BANK
Vaughan East Commercial Bkg Ctr
1700 Langstaff Rd., Suite 100
Concord, Ont. L4K 3S3

Direct Line: (905) 660-1482
General: (905) 660-0017

Fax: (905) 738-3827




Mark Zapanta
1994 TDCAA Champion
( Bantam Triple-Jump )

Matthew Stockman
(1994 Senior Athlete )

Donny Campbell
1994 TDCAA Champion
(Senior 110-Metre Hurdles )

1988 TDCAA Bantam Volleyball Champions 1988 TDCAA Junior Basketball Champions
( Still Looking For A Patron ) ( Still Looking For A Patron )
) Luke Vitale
?’}»U‘ J. FOSTER Export Sales Manager

il Advisor Assistant

Midland Walwyn Capital Inc.
22 Front Street West

ITALPASTA LIMITED

Suite 1200 116 Nuggett Court
. U our
&::2:)}\/\05??23 Brampton, Ontario
L6T 5A9
Tel (416) 369-8476 Tel: (416) 798-7154
MIDLAND WALWYN  © (416) 3692135 (905) 792-0928

BLUE CHIP THINKING™ Toll Free 1-800-558-4331 Fax: (905) 792-2381
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WHERE ARE THEY Now?

STupeNt CounciL PRESIDENTS 1963-1995

By Rob Killoran '96

NEAL ENRIGHT, 1963-64
Brebeuf's first Student Council
President is rumoured to be liv-
ing in Calgary.

RICHARD SNYDER, 1964-65
Richard is living in Texas (sup-
posedly preparing a bid to buy
another CFL franchise).

DAvVID MURNAGHAN , 1965-66
David brought Brebeuf into the
Ontario Catholic Student Coun-
cil Federation. After catching
the showbiz bug from Mr. Barry
and Fr. Meagher, he went into
advertising, specializing in TV
commercial production. He is
producing a CFTO-TV soap op-
era called Family Passions, is
married and has three children.

NEAL KEARNEY, 1966-1967
Neal is a lawyer in Newmarket.
He has been married for 24 years
and has three children.

PAauL McGUIRE, 1967-68
Paul's platform included open
dances to non-Brebeuf students
exemptions

and from final

exams. His year also experi-
enced the first Mo-Breb dance.
Paul is the principal at Sacred

his wife and three teen-agers.

J. PauL Apams, 1969-70
Paul's team drafted the first Bre-
beuf Student Constitution.

Heart. He lives in Markham with |

His |

platform revolved around the |

slogan: "Results through action.”
He has returned to Brebeuf as a
teacher and is involved with the
play, Joseph and the Amazing
Technicolour Dreamcoat. He
created BC Jazz, Brebeuf's own
a cappella group.

Frank FLANAGAN, 1970-71

Frank attended Notre Dame Uni-
versity. He now resides in
California.

MicHAEL WaLsH, 1971-72

In Fr. Maher's last year as princi-
pal, his council initiated the po-
sition of Jr. V.P. and Sports Rep.
He is married to Suzan Pitts
(SIMP '75) and has two children.
He works at Sun Microsystems
of Canada as Canadian Director
of Marketing.

GAR Kn~uTsoN, 1973-74
Gar is the MP for Elgin-St. Tho-
mas district. He is a lawyer and

is married with two kids.

MatT HALPIN, 1975-76
Matt graduated from the Univer-
sity of Ottawa law school in
1984. He is a lawyer and partner
with Blake, Cassel and Graydon.
He and his wife, Liette are the
proud parents of a new-born son.

PauL Fusiwara, 1977-78
Paul's council raised about
$8,000 for a new weight-room
machine. He is thje controller for
Reebok Canada, is married to
Mari Lou Munro and has two
children. Paul still warns young
Canadians that premature
weightlifting may stunt their
growth.

PHiLip HORGAN, 1978-79
"Time for Horganization." Phil
introduced Buttkiss, Brebeuf's
mascot for basketball and foot-
ball. He is a lawyer in commer-
cial litigation at Morlock and
Associates. He is president of
the Thomas Moore Lawyer's
Guild and the of the Catholic

Sales Rep

?’ewé“%

Direct Line: 61

GERRY PACITTI

160229-4454

resentative

» that well
& |

7-SOLD (7653)

.

———

A Capri Insurance Brokers Limited W

—

j Dario L. Battista 8 A. (Hons.). MB.A

(416) 650-1234
4101 Steeles Ave. W., #201, North York, Ont. M3N 1V7

Fax: 650-5254 #
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Civil Rights League. He is mar-
ried and has two children.

PATRICK GALLIGAN, 1979-80
Pat dedicated his year to getting
a stereo system for the cafeteria.
He was renowned for his ability
to stay out of trouble. He is a
professional actor who has ap-
peared in Theatre Plus, Side Ef-
fects and E.N.G. Pat is married
and has one child.

FRANK MACGRATH, 1980-81
Frank set up a new constitution
and revived the Mo-Breb talent
night. With the help of Mr.
Daoust, the Nation Intramural
System was created. He also
raised $3,000 for Cancer via the
Terry Fox Run. He is V.P. at
Miller McAsphalt Properties and
Alumni Chairman. He is married
to Mary Lynn Mclnerney
(SIMP '83). He requests any
coupons for free golf lessons.

CHRIS STANFIELD 1981-82
Chris dropped Fr. Beaudois'
chemistry class, allegedly to cre-
ate more time for student coun-
cil. He fondly remembers the
formal at the Inn on the Park and
occasionally still has chocolate
almond nightmares (the cam-
paign raised more than $6,000).
He is in sales at Bell Canada and
is married. His son, Liam, is one
year old.

ANDREW HALPIN, 1982-83
Andrew played pro hockey in
Germany for one year, where he
tried to convince the locals that
he was the reincarnation of
Bobby Orr. He will graduate in
May from Dalhousie's dentistry
program and expects to practice
with his brother (David Halpin
'74) in Ottawa. He will be get-
ting married July 1. Andrew re-
minds sporting alumni to always
wear their mouthguard.

JoHN SHIN, 1983-84
John got his degree at UofT. He
is interning at both St. Michael's
and Mt. Sinai Hospitals, special-
izing in opthomology, proving
he still has real vision.

GEORGE LoNGo, 1984-85
Encouraged by his success with
the Brebeuf "B", George pur-
chased his own newspaper, The
Villager, in the Bloor West Vil-
lage. Early every Saturday, he
can be seen delivering the morn-
ing edition from his Porsche.

ANDREW PIERRE, 1985-86
Andrew worked for the OPP at
Sioux Lookout for several years
and currently works for the
semi-tropical Lindsay detach-
ment. He is still addicted to
chocolate fudge.

Page 9

JonN Corso, 1986-87
John organized the school's first
video dance, as well as the
smashing senior formal at the
Harbour Castle. Many will re-
member the Club 999 raffle for a
brand new luxury automobile.
He co-hosted Radio Brebeuf
with Steve Sabol '88, broadcast-
ing to students everywhere (and
via satellite to the portapak).
John graduated from Western in
1992 and worked at Wood
Gundy for two years. He is at-
tending the Harvard Business
School and will graduate in
1996. He is a member of the
school's rowing team.

STEPHEN LESLIE, 1987-88

He created a major fashion
breakthrough when blue jeans
got the okay for casual days. All
five of his dances were sellouts
and he revived the 3-on-3 bas-
ketball Tomahawk. He is a com-
mercial account manager with
TD Bank in Saint John, N.B.,
and is soon to be married.

RoB BoubRreau, 1988-89

Rob's accomplishments include
extended dance hours, fries in
the cafeteria, more casual days,
the return of Radio Brebeuf and
teachers vs. police basketball
challenge. He currently works at
IBM Marketing and Support
Services.

The

George P. Longo

Publisher

2259 Bloor Street West
Toronto, Ontario M6S 1N8

Community Newspaper

Tel: (416) 767-3644
Fax: (416) 767-4880

CLASS OF

10th Year Reunion

Friday June 19th 1995

Nick Rowe

"85

Contact :

Peter Gillespie 924-0482 (H)

222-3388 (W)
485-2132 (H)
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MARTIN ANTAO, 1989-90
Martin worked with the Council
to bring back spirit week. He
studied at Western for three
years and is now at UofT.

BRriaN O'NEIL, 1990-91
Brian had a huge role in the
Spirit Squad. With the help of
Justin Fung '92, his council
filled thousands of ballots to win
a free CFNY video dance. Brian
is in his third year at Queens.

JONATHAN PAGE, 1991-92
Jon's accomplishments include
Brebeuf's first cabaret night. He
is part of the Student Associa-
tion at York., where he is study-
ing Education. He plays base
guitar with Dave Keavney '93
and their band, Hallow.

Dennis Kim, 1992-1993
Dennis is currently in the Physi-
cal Education program at York.

GREG HARMANDAYEN, 1993-94
Greg is in his first year at Uni-
versity of Toronto and is still
trying to figure out his schedule.

RoBERT KILLORAN, 1994-95
Accomplishments include: an
opening week BBQ, the 3rd stu-
dent constitution, a successful
spirit week, Can-Aid, dances,
movie and talent nights, free
candigrams and Brebeuf's
first fashion show.

Froor
HockEey

By Steve White '81

This year's Floor Hockey Tour-
ney took place Friday, February
17 and the early, early hours of
Saturday, February 18, as a re-
sult of a scheduling conflict. We
apologize for any inconvenience
this may have caused, and will
see a return to our regular format
next year.

The condensed schedule cre-
ated a greater sense of urgency
and intensity for the teams
invloved. Twelve teams fought
for the coveted E.J. Barry Tro-
phy, and by the end of the night,
it was down to Team '89 versus
Team '87/'92.

Team '89, with a strong ice
hockey background, persisted
3-1 over their hard-working op-
ponents. The winners were re-
warded with 'mew for 1995'
Brebeuf Alumni hats. Congratu-
lations Team '89!

Thanks to Dennis Naraj '81
for running a successful pub and
to Drew Munro '82 for all his
help, including timekeeping,
check-in, and making sure the
evening was a success.

CALLING
ALL
HoOPSTERS

Friday, May 5th will be a day
to remember, with lay-ups, air-
balls and just plain fun at the
1995 Brebeuf Alumni 3 on 3
Basketball Tournament.
Originally scheduled for Decem-
ber, we will now hold the tour-
nament May 5, from 6 p.m. till
10 p.m. We would encourage
you closet, casual, and legends-
in-your-own mind players to
come and shoot some hoop.
We're sure it will be a fun, wild
and wacky affair. If you older
guys need a confidence boost,
come out and push the young
attitudes around. You younger
boys can get a few lessons with-
out paying for instructional
classes. The cost is $15 a per-
son. The winning team receives
a trophy and Brebeuf Alumni
caps. All other participants will
receive free Kleenex.

Get a team together and contact:

Nabil Tadros '74
(905) 895-2384 (b) (905) 883-4704 (b)
or
Nicholas Thadaney '87
(416) 943-4730 (b) (416) 226-9413 (h)

NORTH YORK

CHEVROLET ¢ GEO * OLDSMOBILE

TeEp RusH

Business Manager

Toronto Line: (416) 798-7525
Direct Fax: (905) 881-8508

7200 YONGE STREET

Fax: (905) 881-3322

THORNHILL, ONTARIO L4J 1V8 ";Y
TEL: (905) 881-5000 @V_._
(/]

ICE.

ROBERT S. GALARNEAU

SPEED CONTROL DEVICES LTD.

250 Trowers Road, Unit 12
Woodbridge, Ontario L4L 5Z7

MOTION CONTROL AND POWER TRANSMISSION
IN FACTORY AUTOMATION

¢ Tel: (905) 850-7690

* Fax: (905) 850-7679

* 1-800-265-5304

* After Hrs: (416) 580-3383
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The Original Crew: (Back row, from left) Jim Barry, Tom Sullivan, Pat Dunion, Bob Wiles, Paul Costello, Les Luka,
Lou Puccini. (Front row, from left) Fr. Don Beaudois, Fr. Jim Toppings, Fr. Bob Meagher (Principal), Fr. "Bubbles"
Colliard (Rector), Neil Gazeley, Fr. Don Pare, Fr. Clem Kambeitz, Fergy O'Connor.

( )

Return to : Brebeuf Alumni Association
211 Steeles Avenue East
Willowdale, Ontario
M2M 3Y6

Donation and Update Form

Make Cheques Payable to Brebeuf College

lam: (A) Making a Hall of Fame Donation - Patron ($90.00) __ or other amount
(B) Updating an Address ___
(C) Placing an Ad __ (Please include Business Card and a $30.00 cheque)
Name : Graduating Year: |9
Address :
City : Province : Postal Code :
Phone Number : (Home) ( ) (Work) ( )
Occupation : Employer :

"Where are they now" Information :




